
Weekly Update 

Friday 10th May 2024 

Willow Class 

We have really enjoyed the sunshine this week in Willow Class and 

hope that it is here to stay. Any opportunity to get outside and 

do ‘outdoor learning’, we have taken it! 

 

 

 

We LOVE swimming 

in Willow Class. We 

are all on our own personal journey but 

are very proud of the progress we have 

made this year! It is so lovely to 

witness their confidence growing 

each week! 
 

In Science, we have been learning about the human body. Willow love science 

and cannot wait for the next lesson. Everybody meet Derek! The children used 

their Britsh Values to vote on his name. He is the latest member of the Class! 

We are learning about Databases in ICT . This week we started to create our very 

own- I was blown away!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Club is one of our favourite things to do in 

Willow Class. This week we listened to the ‘MA Y’ 
Tree story. A lovely, peaceful session!  

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, enjoy the sunshine! 

 With best wishes, Miss Grantham and the Willow Class Team x 


